
Working to End Veteran Homelessness
in Marin County

The Marin REALTORS® are proud supporters of Homeward Bound of Marin’s 
project to end local veteran homelessness by building a 24-unit complex to 

house homeless veterans and provide them with the services they need. 

With your support, Marin REALTORS® like myself are able to be part of this 
project by raising $25,000 before the end of 2023. Thank you!

Housing Matters and We Care!


